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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

October 31, 2001

To:


Roger Snoble, Chief Executive Officer




MTA Board Of Directors

From:

Government Relations Department

Subject:
U.S. House of Representatives FY 02 Transportation Appropriations Conference Committee Members

FEDERAL

Today, Government Relations staff has learned that the U.S. House of Representatives has announced the FY02 Transportation Appropriations Conference Committee Members as listed below:

Harold Rogers (R-KY), Chairman

Frank R. Wolf (R-VA) 

Tom DeLay (R-TX)

Sonny Callahan (R-AL)

Todd Tiahrt (R-KA)

Robert Aderholt (R-AL)

Kay Granger (R-TX)

Jo Ann Emerson (R-MO)

John E. Sweeney (R-NY)

Martin Olav Sabo (D-MN)

John W. Olver (D-MA)

Ed Pastor (D-AZ)

Carolyn C. Kilpatrick (D-MI)

José E. Serrano (D-NY)

James E. Clyburn (D-SC)

At this writing, the conference committee meetings have not been announced.  That announcement, however, is expected soon.  Government Relations staff will share this information with you as soon as we receive it.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call Claudette A. Moody at (213) 922-2237 or Marisa Valdez Yeager at (213) 922-2262.
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